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el/pc 21st February, 1969»

Mr. Eliot Porter, 
Soute 4»
Box 35,
Sgnta Pe,
New Mexico,
U.S.A.

Dear Mr. Porter,

Thank you for your letter of 6th February. We are very sorry 
that you feel you cannot help us with our book. I do understand, 
though, how you feel on the question of participation, and X suppose 
that we should be grateful that you were not prepared to ask us to 
be content with less than your best work and full eo-operation.

However, if you could consider letting us use one of your 
Galapagos dolphin pictures only, the editor, the art editor and I 
would be very happy. Do you think this might be possible?

Yours sincerely,

Elizabeth Landry (Mrs.) 
Picture Research Editor 
(Atlas of the Animal World)
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